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Petition opposing changes to the parking arrangements in the bay 
adjacent to 264 to 298 Headstone Lane (immediately south of Headstone 
Lane station) 

 
 
1. A petition with 12 signatures was submitted by residents on the 19 

November 2007 to the Traffic Management Department opposing 
changes to the parking arrangements in the bay adjacent to Nos. 264 
to 298 Headstone Lane (immediately south of Headstone Lane 
station). 

 
 
2.  A verbal update will be given at the meeting of the Traffic and Road Safety 

Advisory Panel to be held on the 28 November 2007.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Background Documents:   
Petition opposing changes to the parking arrangements in the bay adjacent to 
Nos. 264 to 298 Headstone Lane (immediately south of Headstone Lane 
station). 
 
 
Contact:  Paul Tenconi, Democratic Services Officer 
                Direct Dial: 020 8424 1264. 
                E-mail: paul.tenconi@harrow.gov.uk 


